
July 18th, 2019

Residents 161 – 301 Lakeshore Drive 
Address 
City, Prov 
Postal Code 

To whom it may concern: 161-301 Lakeshore Drive 

Re: Lagoon Water Discharge Notification 

A Lagoon Water discharge will be occurring from approx. August 15 - September 30th, 2019. 
This letter is a time revised statement of your letter dated June 12-2019.  Due to the persistent 
wet conditions Alberta Environment has allowed the time extension for the discharge.  This 

discharge has been approved under the full authority of Alberta Environment. 

There are no indications of any health risks to the public as a result of this approved 

discharge and the purpose of the discharge is to allow the rehabilitation of the existing lagoon 
system to ensure its operation for the future. The approved volume of discharge of 35,000 m3 

will be discharged slowly over 45 days. 

Discharge area 

All residents are required to stay away from any wet areas or any ponded water in the 
discharge area. The area will be monitored and any persons in the area will be removed. 
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If you have any concerns or notice any abnormal ponding or surface run off outside the 
discharge area, please contact the following: 

Trevor Gardner - Operator 
Tel: 780-967-5552 
Cell: 780-967-5552 
Email: supersuckervac@gmail.com 

Rudolf Liebenberg 
CAO, Summer Village of Sandy Beach 
Tel: 780-967-2873 
Cell: 780-718-1894 
Email: svsandyb@xplornet.ca 

Sincerely, 
The Summer Village of Sandy Beach 

obo Council & The Joint Lagoon Committee  
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